Communication “F” June 24, 2010 Calistoga Special City Council Meeting

To whom it may concern,

My name is Laura Alvarado and | am writing this letter in support Julio
Ambriz. | have known Julio since | was a junior in High School. | met him during
the month of October when we were making the Calistoga Haunted House. It
was really nice to see someone who was that involved in the community and
loves his job. He had and continues to have a very good relationship with the
students of the High School; they are able to communicate well with him and
over time leamn to trust him. Over the years that he has been in the Calistoga
community he has made quite an impact on the lives of many, students and
parents alike. He is able to contribute a lot to the community through all the work
that he does. In addition to the work that he does with the city, the fact that he is
bilingual is a great advantage. He is the person that people who only speak
Spanish can turn to. To let someone of his qualification go would be a detriment

to the community as a whole.
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